
From: Planning >  
Sent: 01 December 2023 16:27 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: [External] >> Plant Enquiry Ref Job No. 31736896 

 
 
From: >  
Sent: 01 December 2023 16:22 
To: Planning  
Subject: [External] >> Plant Enquiry Ref Job No. 31736896 

 
01/12/2023  
 
LinesearchbeforeUdig ref: 31736896  

 

Your ref: S62A/2023/0026  
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Thank you for contacting us  
 

 
 
Please see attached information specific to your enquiry:  
 
1. Plan (Please print in colour) Download attachments from the following location (please note this 
link is valid for 72 hours) : 

  

2. Letter  
3. Other safety related information : Think+before+you+dig+underground.pdf  
 

The Plan is an extract from our mains records of the proposed work area enclosed for your 
guidance. This plan only shows the cables and overhead lines owned by UK Power Networks. 
Please note that privately owned electricity cables or ones owned by other Independent Network 

Operators may be present in this area and information regarding those cables needs to be 
requested from the owners.  
 
The accuracy of the information shown on this plan cannot be guaranteed. Please read the 
information and disclaimer on these plans carefully. The information included on the plan is only 
valid for 3 months however please note our data is updated daily.  
 

A colour copy of these plans and the safety advice booklet enclosed should be passed to the senior 
person on site in order to prevent damage to our plant and potential direct or consequential costs 
to your organisation.  
 
Safe digging practices, in accordance with HSE publication HSG47 "Avoiding Danger from 
Underground Services" must be used to verify and establish the actual position of mains, pipes, 
services and other apparatus on site before any mechanical plant is used. It is your responsibility 

to ensure that this information is provided to all relevant people (direct labour or contractors) 
working for you on or near electricity assets.  
 
Damage to our cables can be extremely dangerous for your employees and the general public.  
 
If you require any further information please contact the number below.  

 
 
 
Network Feedback Tool  
 
To help improve the accuracy of its electrical asset plans, UK Power Networks is inviting all users 
to submit feedback when they have worked around its network. Providing information on any 



inaccuracies, damage or missing network, could help UK Power Networks to enhance their plans 

and try to ensure safer working for others.  
 
It should only take a few minutes of your time and any response will be greatly appreciated.  

 
will take you to the feedback form.  

 
Alternatively, you can use your mobile device to scan the QR code provided in your plans package.  
 
 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 
UK Power Networks 
Plan Provision Team 
0800 0565 866 Opt 1 

 

 

 




